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NEW AUSTRALIAN CURRICULUM WEBSITE NOW LIVE  

The 

http://v9.australiancurriculum.edu.au/
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Teachers have easy access to all areas of the curriculum through a selector tool and the 

website includes advice about planning and implementation, exploring the different 

dimensions, and how to access various resources. 

Updates to the functionality of the website and further teacher resources will be rolled out in 

subsequent releases as they are developed to support teaching the new curriculum. 

The website meets the terms of reference of the Australian Curriculum Review, which 

included improving “the digital presentation of the Australian Curriculum in line with agreed 

content changes and user experience requirements”.   

The new curriculum will be implemented by schools according to the timelines and 

approaches set by each state and territory education authority. Some jurisdictions may start 

supporting their teachers to become familiar with Version 9.0 in 2022 in preparation for 

starting to teach some or all learning areas from 2023. 

ACARA will maintain the existing Australian Curriculum website with the Version 8.4 

curriculum and all support resources while Version 9.0 is now available on the new website. 

Both websites will remain live until all states and territories have transitioned fully to the 

Australian Curriculum, Version 9.0.  

To keep up to date with ACARA’s work and any developments on the new Australian 

Curriculum website, please subscribe to the ACARA Update, our e-newsletter. 
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